
 

 

Harvey Public School District 152 Board of Education  

Poll Results 

A phone poll of the Board of Education was conducted on June 16, 2020 for 

authorization to approve the appointment of JMA Architects.  

The results of the phone poll are listed below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Conducted by Superintendent John F. Thomas 

Board Member Date Contacted  Response 

Janet Rogers  6/16/2020 Yes  

Linda Hawkins 6/16/2020 Yes  

Casey Nesbit 6/16/2020 No 

 Sandra Contreras  6/16/2020 Yes 

Myra Gardner   6/16/2020 Yes 

Gloria Johnson 6/16/2020  Yes 

Joseph Whittington, 
Jr. 

6/16/2020 Yes 

   


